
BATH COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
 
 

AGENDA ITEM:  INFORMATION  {       }                        ACTION  {   X   }                          CLOSED MEETING  {       } 
 
 
SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S PRESENTATIONS/REPORTS 
 
 Consider Boundary Line Agreement 
 
 
BACKGROUND: A boundary line adjustment has been requested by a private land owner.  
 An agreement for consideration was received late on the afternoon  of 
 September 3, 2013.  
 
 Initial information regarding this matter was presented to the Board on 
 June 24, 2013.   
 
 A survey of the Millboro Elementary School property is underway and 
 is expected to be complete by mid-October. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Recommend approval per advice of legal counsel. 
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